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Mr Graham Standen
Senior Project Manager
Transport for NSW
Locked Bag 973
Parramatta NSW 2124

07/05/2020

Dear Mr Standen

Windsor Bridge Replacement (SSI 4951)
Out of Hours Works Application No. 31 – Extension of Time Request

I refer to your submission dated 4 May 2020 requesting an extension of time to complete works associated
with Out of Hours Works Application (OoHW application) No. 31, in accordance with condition C14(d) of
the SSI 4951 project approval. 

I note that the Department approved the OoHW application No. 31 on 10 January 2020 to enable the
switching of traffic onto the new Windsor Bridge. It is understood that the extension of time is being sought
as a result of unforeseen weather delays. 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary and pursuant to condition C14(d), I approve the extension of time for
a maximum of four nights between 14 and 18 May 2020, including a contingency period between 21 to 25
May 2020.  The works must be carried out in accordance with the information provided in the application
and supporting documentation. 

Should the contingency period between 21 to 25 May 2020 be required, you must undertake additional
notification and consultation (including offering alternative accommodation to impacted sensitive receivers)
at least 5 days prior to activities occurring. 

Please ensure that you make the OoHW application and this approval are made publicly available on the
project website.

 If you wish to discuss this matter, please contact Lee McCourt at lee.mccourt@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Erica van den Honert
Director, Infrastructure Management
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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